
Westminster
Projects in Your Area - 2024

Mile High Flood District (MHFD) is partnered with 41 local governments to:
•	 master plan drainage improvements throughout the Denver Metropolitan area
•	 design, construct, and maintain stream corridors including removal of trash and debris
•	 provide flood warning services, and develop resources related to improving water quality in our streams

MHFD is pleased to inform you about the projects we are working on in your city.

Capital Improvement Plan (CIP) Projects
This program leverages local government 
dollars to fund stream projects that reduce 
flood risk and provide community amenities. 
In 2024, MHFD plans to work on the 
following projects throughout the City of 
Westminster:
•	 Big Dry Creek and South Middle Branches 

Hylands Creek upstream of Sheridan 
Boulevard – This project is getting ready 
to go to construction

Watershed Planning Studies 
These streams in the City of Westminster are 
being studied for improvements:  
•	 Little Dry Creek 
•	 North Fork Walnut Creek    
•	 Hidden Lake and Bates Lake 

Want to learn more? 
Follow the QR code to find more information about work in your area or contact us directly.

mhfd.org    ~    mhfd@mhfd.org    ~    303.455.6277

Restoration and Maintenance Efforts 
This program helps local governments manage 
publicly-owned reaches of regional streams. The 
2024 Work Plan includes the following efforts 
throughout Westminster: 
•	 Big Dry Creek – 112th Avenue to Sheridan 

Boulevard – This project is in the final design 
phase 

•	 Big Dry Creek at Westcliff Parkway to 
Wadsworth Boulevard – This project is 
currently in construction  


